
Wishing you and your family a very

 

and a happy & healthy 2025

Sydney Wildlife Rescue would 
like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your much needed 
support during 2024. 
Without a caring community 
we are not able to do our 
work and help so many 
wildlife critters.
Enjoy the festive season!

 


